
 

 

SAHRA (SAHRIS) 11 September 2020 
 Our ref: 2798 (LOR-D) 
 DMR Ref: NCS (531) MR 
(Uploaded)  
   
   

CALL FOR COMMENT ON THE DRAFT SCOPING REPORT PROVIDED 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
LOWER ORANGE RIVER DIAMONDS (LOR-D): LOWER ORANGE RIVER MINES AMENDMENT/UPDATE 
OF THEIR ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT PROGRAMME (EMP), MINING WORK PROGRAMME 
(MWP) AND INITIAL DRAFT SOCIAL AND LABOUR PLAN (S&LP) REPORTING ON EXISTING MINING 
RIGHT, LOCATED ON A PORTION OF FARM RICHTERSVELD NO. 11 SITUATED IN THE MAGISTERIAL 
DISTRICT OF NAMAQUALAND, NORTHERN CAPE PROVINCE.    

CALL FOR COMMENT ON DRAFT SCOPING REPORT. 

You are hereby advised that an application for EMP amendment/update, Mining Work Programme 
amendment and initial draft S&LP update is in process by Lower Orange River Diamonds (Pty) Ltd at 
Department Mineral Resources and Energy (DMRE); Northern Cape in terms of Section 102 of the 
Mineral and Petroleum Resources Development Act (28 of 2002 as amended (MPRDA) and the 
National Environmental Management Act (NEMA). 
 
As such, included herewith please find a copy of the Draft Scoping Report and initial Draft S&LP in 
respect of the envisaged amendments/updates for your perusal.  
 
You are hereby requested to provide any comment you have in respect of the attached documents 
to the contact details below on or before 30 October 2020. Should you require any extension of 
time, please let me know timeously in order that I can arrange for such extension. If you do not 
respond you will be deemed to have no comment on this draft Scoping report. 
 
As a recognised Interested and Affected party, you will receive further documentation during the 
forthcoming draft Environmental Impact Assessment and Environmental Management Program 
report (EIA-EMPr) phase, and will be kept abreast of the status of this amendments/update this EMP 
amendment/update and S&LP. 
 
EAP Contact Details: 
Company:  Site Plan Consulting 
Contact Person:  Steve van der Westhuizen/Siphumelelo Mbali 
Tel:   021 854 4260 
Fax:   021 854 4321 
Email:   Siphumelelo@siteplan.co.za 
Please do not hesitate to contact us should you require any additional information. 
 
Yours Faithfully 

 
Steve van der Westhuizen 
Attachments: 

 Draft Scoping Report: Lower Orange River Mines under LOR-D. 
 


